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This New York Times article specified which occupations were covered under the Worker’s Compensation Act and those that were not.  There had been extensive studies to determine which occupations should be covered under the new law and those which were not necessary at the time.  Although the state of workers’ rights had improved, it is clear in the article that many hazardous jobs, such as those in cooking, contracting, and metal industries, had been excluded from this list, and the rights of all workers have not been completely given.  The New York Times article seemed dissatisfied with the lack of coverage for many industries considered dangerous, and it supported further coverage of industries deemed hazardous.
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